Boltz PTO Meeting Agenda
February 16, 2021 @6:30pm
1) Welcome
e Boltz Website https://bol.psdschools.org
e Boltz PTO email boltzms.pto@gmail.com
2) Principal report—Overall things are going well. Registration is
happening for all grades and can be seen in parentvue. No
decision on CMAS yet. Spring sports will be starting soon.
3) Treasury update-- $3,025 in bank account currently
4)Teacher Appreciation week
e What are the staff numbers this year?—71 total
e What are the dates this year?—May 3-7
e Theme ideas?—Nacho Average teacher
5)Bike to school week
e Dates—May 10-14.
e How can PTO help?—Mr. Buxman to coordinate will let us
know needs.
6) Walk-A-Thon
e Are we doing it this year?—yes Heather Castaneda to be
parent coordinator
e Date—Mayl4th
7) Air filters for classrooms
e [sthis a need and if so how can we help—Most room require
a larger size. Brett will get one for the Autism room using
some covid funding and will ask PTO if he needs more
8) Boltz Website
e Can it be updated to reflect current elective choices and
descriptions to better allow parents and students discuss
options prior to registering? —Brett is now the webmaster
and will update as able
9) Will there be another opportunity to purchase Boltz gear prior to
the end of the year?



https://bol.psdschools.org/
mailto:boltzms.pto@gmail.com

e If so can we make this available to incoming 6" grade
students?—Yes Sarah Putman to coordinate with email
going out in March

10) Parent teacher conferences

e How did it go this fall?—Hit and miss

e What are we looking at this spring?—Brett to discuss with
teachers best options.

11) Other Topics?

Next Meeting March 23 at 6:30 PM in person or on MSteams



